
 
October 23, 2013 
 
 
Advice No. 3340 
 
 
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P. O. Box 47250  
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW  
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: WITHDRAWAL OF ADVICE FILING; UT-131900 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Per Discussion with the Commission’s Staff, Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. hereby 
withdraws Advice Letter 3340, which was e-filed October 7, 2013 and assigned docket number 
UT-131900. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carl Gipson 
Manager, Government & External Affairs 
 
CG: lms 
Enclosures 
 

 
Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. 
 
1800 – 41st Street 
P. O. Box 1003 
Everett, WA   98201-1003    
Fax:  425-261-5262 


